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Brian K. Cherry Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Vice President 77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C
Regulation and Rates P.O. Box 770000

San Francisco, CA 94177

Fax: 415-973-6520

May 21, 2012

Edward Randolph

Director of the Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA 94102

RE: Withdrawal of Advice Letters 3137-G and 3704-E Regarding a
Request to Allocate Unspent Program Year 2009 Low Income Energy
Efficiency Funds to the Microwave Pilot Budget

Dear Mr. Randolph:

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, Pacific Gas and Electric
Company (“PG&E”) hereby withdraws without prejudice Advice Letters 3137-G
and 3704-E, which were filed on July 12, 2010, because the funds are no longer
needed.

Please contact Mardi Walton at (415) 972-5607 if you have any additional
questions.

Sincerely,

B o W /:B;a

Vice President — Regulation and Rates

Cc:  Service list for A.08-05-022
David Ashuckian, DRA, CPUC
Karen Watts-Zagha, DRA, CPUC
Risa Hernandez, DRA, CPUC
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